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Dear Parents/carers 

 

KILVE COURT INFORMATION MEETING-TUESDAY 7 FEBRUARY 

 

I would like to invite you to an information meeting for our forthcoming trip to Kilve on 

Tuesday 7 February at 3.30pm.  At the meeting, essential paperwork will be issued for your 

information and completion.  Please inform us if you cannot attend so that this can be sent 

home with your child.  Mrs Gee will also be attendance who will be looking after any 

medical needs/medication so if this is applicable to your child, it will be advisable for you to 

come along. 

 

I look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Edgar 

Year 5 teacher 

 
 

 
ALEXANDER HOSEA PRIMARY SCHOOL 

‘Roots to grow, wings to fly’ 
 


